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To Whom It May Concern: 
  
In 2012, I contracted Phillips and Koch Construction, Inc. for a variety of projects for 
Repower-USA, a leading global wind turbine manufacturer. This work was performed for 
installation of mechanical and electrical equipment in numerous 80 meter tall wind towers. 
Through me, REpower also utilized the services of Phillips and Koch Construction on a variety 
of projects in Oregon, Washington and California over the past several years.  
 
As the owner and General Manager of Larry Keele Consulting, I have worked with Phillips and 
Koch Construction for over 10 years, largely in the waste recycling industry and the woods 
products industry. They have always performed technically complex mechanical installations 
with the upmost professionalism, and within, most importantly, the time constraints of the 
specific project. They live within the budgets given, and present a first class project, meeting 
or exceeding the owners’ expectations. Administratively, their paperwork, credentials, 
contracts and invoicing is in order at all times.  
 
They are always a pleasure to work with. Their crews are professional; arrive with a full 
understanding of their scope of work, and work diligently to complete the tasks at hand with 
no problems. 
 
I will definitely use them again Wind Energy or Recycling projects in the future throughout 
North America. Simply put, Phillips and Koch Construction, Inc is a first class operation. If the 
need arises, contact me directly for additional information. 
  
Respectfully, 
  
Larry Keele 
	
  


